Tammy Cloud-McMinn

From:

Council Internet Email

Sent:

Monday, March 18, 2024 4:03 PM

To:

City Clerk

Subject:

FW: Carlsbad City Council Meeting March 19 > Agenda Item 8

All Receive - Agenda Item # Services For the Information of the:

CITY COUNCIL
Date 3/9/34 CA CC

CM ACM DCM (3)

From: Kristine Schindler < kristineschindler 7@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 15, 2024 7:44 PM

To: Council Internet Email <council@carlsbadca.gov>

Cc: Nathan Schmidt <nathan.schmidt@carlsbadca.gov>; Tom Frank <tom.frank@carlsbadca.gov>

Subject: Carlsbad City Council Meeting March 19 > Agenda Item 8

Mayor, Mayor ProTem, Councilmembers, and City Manager -

I wanted to take this opportunity to acknowledge past TGIF Concerts in the Parks and the efforts made to provide bike valet parking to support and encourage alternative mobility options for event goers.

I hope (trust!) that this effort will continue going forward for the 2024 concert series.

It is a great way to encourage more active transportation around and into the Carlsbad community and helps free up parking spaces for others.

I realize that these efforts go beyond the TGIF concert series to other Carlsbad events and I appreciate that bike valet parking is now being provided for many events across your city. Well done!!!

My best, Kristine Schindler Encinitas Resident.

CAUTION: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.